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We are delighted that at our re-inspection the CQC not only removed the surgery
from “Special Measures” but also rated the service we provide as “Good” in all areas.

This is a huge achievement and reflects the hard work and commitment from all our
staff over the last six months.

The report confirms that we are now providing the high quality of service that our
patients have come to expect of us.

We appreciate the support we have received particularly from NHS England as well
as the advice provided by the Bracknell and Ascot Commissioning Group.

In particular | would like to thank all our patients who have been supportive and
understanding during the last six months. Our patient participation group has been
invaluable in helping us to understand where we have needed to make
improvements and how best to provide care that is relevant to the needs of our

locality.

Of course more will always need to be done but | am confident that we are in a now
in a much better position to deal effectively and safely with the demands of modern
General Practice.

Dr A Fanning
Senior Partner



